
This year we were very 

lucky to win an author 

visit from local author 

Sarah Griffiths!  

Sarah visited our school 

to carry out a set of 

workshops around her 

books The Lost Voices. 

She also carried out a 

question and answer ses-

sion so that the children 

had an opportunity to 

talk to a rea life author.  

It was wonderful for the 

children to meet an au-

thor in real life and learn 

about what she does.  

Many children purchased 

her book to take home 

and read for themselves.  

Special thanks to Daniel Pemberton and his 

mum for winning our author visit!  


